
 

 

 

October 28, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Oasis Parents and Guardians, 

This coming Monday, many of our Oasis students will be returning to campus for face-to-face 

instruction. Naturally, all of us are very excited to be reunited and embrace our classrooms once again. 

However, it is important that we continue to practice the successful COVID – 19 health and safety 

protocols which we have already established.  

As a reminder: We are requiring your child to wear a mask. Temperature checks will be taken upon 

arrival each day. All social distancing protocols will be followed where feasible. Students will be 

encouraged to frequently wash their hands with soap and water or use hand sanitizer which is available 

in every classroom. If your child feels sick, we strongly encourage you to keep them home. If COVID-like 

symptoms appear, your child may need to seek medical attention before they are able to return to 

school. Please see our Illness policy, posted on each school’s website for more details.   

If we continue working together with consistent behavior, we will help mitigate the spread of the virus 

throughout our charter school system. Thank you for your attention and cooperation in this very 

important matter, 

Welcome Back Oasis Students! 

 

 

 

 


